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Promoting happy, healthy and sustainable living at Hill 

House and beyond. 
 

ECO-SCHOOL! 
It’s official! Hill House School have been awarded the Eco-Schools Green 

Flag Award with Distinction!   

 

This prestigious international award recognises our commitment to 

environmental education and acknowledges, rewards, and celebrates the 

ecological achievements of our young people.   It helps us to create the 

next generation of innovative, inspirational environmentalists and tells 

our local community that Hill House is forward-thinking and actively 

engaged in protecting our ONE PLANET. 

 

RAISING THE FLAG 
Hill House have ended the school year on a 

high!   Back at the beginning of the 2021-

2022 academic year, we launched our One 

Planet Living action plan that set out how we 

were going to make small changes to make a 

difference.   Our application was highly 

praised by the Eco-Schools Team.  Here are 

just a few extracts and a look back at what 

we have achieved. 

 

”It was lovely to see so many young 

people completing your Environmental 

Review. We loved hearing how your Eco-

Committee communicated with the rest 

of their school and wider community! This 

shows that their work is valued, including 

information on your school newsletter is a 

great way to engage parents in 

environmental action.” 

https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/about/eco-schools-green-flag-other-awards/
https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/about/eco-schools-green-flag-other-awards/
https://www.oneplanet.com/futuremakers/Cambian_CareTech_Hill_House_School/plans/Hill_House_School
https://www.oneplanet.com/futuremakers/Cambian_CareTech_Hill_House_School/plans/Hill_House_School
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“It was brilliant to be able to see the creative and 

innovative ways educators in your school tackled huge 

global issues in a child-friendly way - this shows a true 

dedication to environmental education.” 

”We’re really impressed at how you’ve 

linked environmental issues to such a 

wide variety of curriculum areas, it 

was great to hear how the older 

children went on sensory walks, grew 

herbs and made a bottle bug catcher, 

grew a gift and so much more – it all 

sounds like a great way of learning 

how to protect our environment.” 

 

 

 

 

“Your uploaded evidence was a joy to 

read and we especially loved the 

‘Green Dragon’s Den’ idea, what a 

great way to get everyone involved 

and on board with your Eco-Schools 

work.”  

 

“You have achieved so much this year and all whilst learning a jam-packed 

curriculum!” 

 

“What an amazing application and what an amazing Eco-School you are.  

Congratulations to everyone for the great work you have managed to do, especially 

throughout the pandemic and lockdown. You should all be very proud of your amazing 

work and the great application you have submitted.  You are most definitely a 

worthy Eco-Schools with Distinction Green Flag Award winner!” 


